
 

 

 

Date:  23 June 2016                Ref: SAH16/9206 
 

Attention: Ms Novashni Sharleen Moodley 
Royal HaskoningDHV (Pty) Ltd  
Tel:  031 7195500 
Email: novashni.moodley@rhdhv.com 

Dear Novashni 

 
RE: THE PROPOSED INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT, PORTION 2026 OF CANELANDS NO 1575, 
ETHEKWINI METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY 

In view of the draft Basic Assessment Report received for the above proposed development and in 
terms of the KwaZulu Natal Heritage Act No. 4 of 2008 and the National Heritage Resources 
Act No.25 of 1999 (Section 38 (1), we have no further comment to the proposed development. 
You are advised however to look out for unmarked graves/ grave sites which may be found within 
the development area.  

You are further required to adhere to the below-mentioned recommendations: 

Conditions: 

1. Amafa should be contacted if any heritage objects are identified during 
earthmoving activities and all development should cease until further notice.  

2. Amafa should be contacted if any graves are identified during construction 
and the following procedure is to be followed:   

 stop construction 

 report finding to local police station 

 report to Amafa to investigate. 
 

Heritage Resources are protected in terms of the KwaZulu-Natal Heritage Act (No. 10 of 1997).  

Best regards, 

pp  

Annie van de Venter - Radford 
(Deputy Director: Support and Professional Services)                

Amafa AkwaZulu-Natali                 PO Box 2685

                   Pietermaritzburg 3200 

Heritage KwaZulu-Natal           Tel: 033 394 6543 

          Fax: 033 394 6552 

Erfenis KwaZulu-Natal          Email: archaeology@amafapmb.co.za 

    Website: www.heritagekzn.co.za 
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